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Hi

Just like to write informing you of my support regarding planning application for New Lidil supermarket (New
hey road )

I believe this will be good for the local economy, provide jobs and most important provide much after local
competition when residents can choice where to do local food shopping
I hope local council will take on the views of local residents and make sure this gets passed quickly

Thanks





